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August 31, 2021 

MEMORANDUM 

 
 

TO: Dr. Karen Barber, Superintendent 
School Board Members 

 
FROM: David Sigurnjak, Director 

 

RE: School Board Approval 
 

Please approve the following Requests for Facility Use. Thank you for your consideration. 
 

Central School 
Santa Rosa Solid Baseball Team – Practice 
N. Santa Rosa Wildcats 146 – Practice 
Jaguar Athletic Boosters Youth Basketball – Practice & Games 

 

Chumuckla Elementary 
Jaguar Athletic Boosters Youth Basketball – Practice & Games 

 

East Milton Elementary 
First Baptist Church Milton – Bible Club 

 

Gulf Breeze High 
Gulf Breeze Optimist Club – Christmas Tree Sales Fund Raising 

 

Jay High 
Jay Jr. League Football - Games 

 

Navarre High 
Pirates on the Panhandle – 20th Annual Navarre Car, Truck & Bike Show 
 
Pace High 
Panhandle Athletics – Practice 

 

Pea Ridge Elementary 
Cub Scout Pack 451 - Meetings 


